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Hayley Lehoski:

Education is her Passion The MCC Foundation, in conjunction
with the MCC History and Visual Arts
departments, presents this unique
exhibit of Louis XIV memorabilia
donated to the college by Dr. and
Mrs. Dan Valahu. The free exhibit will
open with a come-and-go reception
from 3:30-5:30 p.m., Oct. 28, and will
remain up through Dec. 10.

The MCC Foundation’s 10th Annual
Theatre Gala will feature a
sumptuous cocktail dinner buffet at
a Waco-area home, a special Gala
performance of musical favorite
“The 25th Annual Putnam County
Spelling Bee” and dessert reception
with cast and crew. Invitations will
be mailed in January.
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ALL-STEINWAY CAMPAIGN UPDATE

McLennan

Community

College is

now a part

of the

Steinway

family.

Through

this year’s

initiative

to purchase 27

new Steinway

pianos, MCC has
joined an exclusive group of colleges and universities to hold the title
of All-Steinway School.

The MCC Foundation, which launched the initiative to replace old
pianos on campus, and MCC President Dr. Johnette McKown received
the All-Steinway School plague from Ron Losby, president of Steinway
and Sons — America, on Sept. 14. Pictured, from left, are Rob Page,
McKown, Tommy Edds (back), Casey Saliba, Phil Gibbs (back), Losby,
Harry Harelik and Danny Saliba.

The designation as the 111th All-Steinway
School places MCC among an elite group of
schools worldwide that includes such
prestigious institutions as Julliard, the Yale
School of Music and Carnegie Mellon. MCC
is one of only three community colleges
nationwide and only the third Texas college
(two- or four-year) to be named an All-
Steinway School.

The MCC Foundation is currently conducting
a major fundraising effort to support the
All-Steinway School initiative at the
college. The initiative demonstrates MCC'’s
commitment to quality and to providing the
best education possible to its students. For
more information, contact the Foundation
at 299-8606 or www.mclennan.edu/all-
steinway.

Dermot Manton of Allergan, Inc., right,
presents a check for 52,500 to the MICC
Foundation for the All-Steinway initiative
on Oct. 15. From left: Harry Harelik, Ray
Perry, Dottie Fornoff, Dr. Johnette McKown
and Manton.
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An Evening of Awesome
Achievement

“What a wonderful
night!” was the most-
often heard
sentiment expressed
on the evening of
September 14™ as the
MCC Foundation
celebrated
Scholarship Night
2010. It truly was a
night to remember,
celebrating
achievement with
hundreds of scholars
and their families,
celebrating
philanthropy with the
12 Premier
Foundation donors
who together gave more than $500,000 in gifts this
year, and celebrating excellence with MCC as it
received its official All-Steinway designation.

Vince Clark, a 15-year MCC history instructor
and men’s golf coach, provided the keynote address
to the rapt audience. Clark’s stellar oratory skills
are widely known in the community, and many in
attendance counted themselves lucky to have heard
him first hand; his message was received with a
standing ovation.

Guests were also treated to a special
musical presentation by a trio of MCC music
program graduates: Desiree Pagana playing a
Steinway, Canyon Kafer on bass, and Steven
Scheifley on drums. The Highlander Alumni
Association celebrated excellence with the
presentation of the 2010 Distinguished Alumni and
Distinguished Student Leader Awards (see p. 6.)
And, Ron Losby, president of Steinway and Sons-
America, presented the college with a plaque
recognizing the college as the 111%™ All-Steinway
School in the world (see p. 4.)

Desiree Pagana plays a Steinway
concert grand.

Vince Clark wows the audience with his keynote address.

2009-2010 Premier Foundation Donors:
(as of 9/14/10)

Joseph Bartosh
Cooper Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. David Fornoff
Mrs. Ruth M. Laird Hix
Drs. Bill and Ruth Pitts
Dr. and Mrs. William Pitts
The Bernard and Audre Rapoport Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Clifton Robinson
Mr. and Mrs. Rick Sheldon
Mrs. Elizabeth Uhl
Waco Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Murray Watson, Jr.
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On September 14%, Gary Willis of Waco
(right) was awarded the 2010 McLennan
Community College Distinguished Alumni Award
from the MCC Highlander Alumni Association.
Willis was a member of the first graduating class
of MCC in 1967. He served 30 years in the United
States Navy, then returned to school and
graduated summa cum laude from Troy State
University with a degree in business
administration and personnel management in
1994. For the last 10 years, Willis worked at MCC
as Coordinator of the Campus Card Office, where
he was fondly known as “MAC Man” because of his
campus involvement and love of MCC and all
things Scottish. Willis was nominated by Director
of Resource Development Nancy Neill with
supporting materials from Senior Accountant
Cynthia Ott.

Highlander Alumni
Association Presents
2010 Merit Awards

Michelle Schwier of Woodway (left) was
awarded the 2010 McLennan Community College
Distinguished Young Leader Award from the MCC
Highlander Alumni Association. Schwier served as
President of Rho Kappa Pi, the respiratory care
technology student organization, in 2009-2010. In
July 2009, the Texas Society for Respiratory Care
awarded her the Marguerite Kageler Education
Grant for scholastic achievement and her
outstanding research on pediatric tracheomalacia.
Her paper ranked first among the 30 submitted
from the State of Texas. She graduated with
honors from MCC in August and works as a
Registered Respiratory Therapist at Scott and
White. Schwier was nominated by Respiratory
Care Program Director Doug Gibson with
supporting materials from Instructor Lynda
Harkins.
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HONORARIUMS AND MEMORIALS

Donation Given by:

Donation Given by:

Donation Given by:

Donation Given by:

Donation Given by:

Harry I. Harelik
Elizabeth Ray Mitchell

Harry I. Harelik

Piers and Alethea Bateman
Mrs. Spencer Brown

Tom Collins, Jr.

Carol Crosthwait

Dr. and Mrs. Steven Cutbirth
Tommye Lou Davis

David and Dottie Fornoff
Dr. and Mrs. Roland Goertz
Mr. and Mrs. Gene Gooch
Harry I. Harelik

Col. Hugh Henson, Jr.

Tony K. Henson

Mr. and Mrs. Charles R. Jaynes
Mr. and Mrs. Kent Keahey
Roane and Ann Lacy, Jr.

Ed and Anita Mazanec, Jr.
Al and Luwenda Pollard
Tom and Martha Salome
Martin and Loren Schwartz
Margaret R. Scott

Darrell and Donna Slette
Cullen and Ann Smith
Stuart and Elizabeth Smith
Drs. Jim and Cindy SoRelle
Elton and Peggy Stuckly, Jr.

Betty L. Marable

Harry I. Harelik

JULY 1 - SEPTEMBER 30, 2010

Donation Given by:

Donation Given by:

Donation Given by:

Donation Given by:

Donation Given by:

Donation Given by:

Donation Given by:

Donation Given by:

Donation Given by:

Donation Given by:

Warren and Linda Johnson

Donnie and Cathy Hagan
Harry I. Harelik
Sandy Hinton

Harry I. Harelik

Heyward and Marsha Green

Harry I. Harelik

Mr. and Mrs. H. Bland
Cromwell

Francis J. Feltman, Jr.

John and Pamela Feltman
and children

Mary L. Feltman

Pat and E. Diane Feltman

Pat Norton

Harry I. Harelik

Ricky and Carol Thompson
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HONORARIUMS AND MEMORIALS

Donation Given by: Harry |. Harelik

Donation Given by: Coke and Mitze Beatty
June Beatty
Rick and Sharon Butler
Harry I. Harelik
Sandy Hinton
Lorraine Kluge
Teresa Lopez
Manuel Ordones
Steve and Bonnie Padgett
Dr. and Mrs. Jack Schneider
Lorraine Stansel
Rene Taylor

Donation Given by: Harry |. Harelik

Donation Given by: Dr. Lynn Abernathy
Salon Bellezza Inc.

Donation Given by: Harry |. Harelik
Donation Given by: Liz Mitchell

Donation Given by: Donnie and Cathy Hagan
Harry I. Harelik
Sandy Hinton
David and Annette Scott

Donation Given by: Francis J. Feltman, Jr.
John and Pamela Feltman
and children
Mary L. Feltman
Pat and E. Diane Feltman

JULY 1 - SEPTEMBER 30, 2010

Donation Given by: Teri Barnes
Harry I. Harelik
Lisa Lindloff

Donation Given by: Harry |. Harelik

Donation Given by: Nick and Fay Gutierrez
Harry I. Harelik

Donation Given by: Harry |. Harelik

Donation Given by: Pat Norton

Donation Given by: Ruth R. Chaddick

Donation Given by: Pat Norton

MCC Foundation Scholarship Application Now
Online--Apply Today!

MCC is now accepting applications for scholarships for
the 2011-2012 academic year. The application is for all
MCC Foundation, Presidential, Tartan and First
Generation College Student Initiative scholarships.
Deadline to apply is 5 p.m. Jan. 18, 2011.

The scholarship application is available online at
https://mclennan.scholarships.ngwebsolutions.com. The

application must be filed via the Internet; hard copies
will not be accepted. Students who do not have access to
a computer with the Internet can use the computers
located in the lobby of MCC’s Office of Financial Aid or
in the MCC Library.

Scholarships will be awarded in May 2011 for the Fall
2011 and Spring 2012 semesters. For more information,
call 299-8818 or e-mail Isummey@mclennan.edu.




